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 Replacement of Printed AIP Written Premium Trends Circular 
with Online Excel Version 

 

To provide data in a more efficient, user-friendly manner, the Automobile Insurance Plan (AIP) 
Written Premium Trends reports distributed by AIPSO’s BOD, RMC, CAC, and AQA circulars are 
being replaced with two exhibits presented in an Excel spreadsheet format. These exhibits ─ 
upgraded to add data from the states of Florida, Hawaii, and Michigan that was not previously 
included ─ will be renamed the Quarterly Residual Market Written Premium Report.   

The mailing of the circular will be discontinued after its next release.  If you are not already 
registered for AIPSO.com, you can register by visiting www.aipso.com and clicking on the Register 
link on the top right hand side.   Once logged in, click on the Industry Data link under the For 
Registered Users header on the left-hand side of the home page to access the reports.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registered AIPSO.com users who wish to receive alerts for the exhibits must sign in to AIPSO.com 
and access the Email Alert link under For Registered Users header on the left-hand side of the home 
page.  Once on the email alert page, choose the Industry Data option under Other Email Alerts.   

Discontinuing mailing of the paper circulars is consistent with AIPSO’s strategy of ensuring that the 
cost of its services and operations are kept as low as possible.   
 

For questions or further information, please contact info@aipso.com. 
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